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ACTIVITlES 
Monday, February 19 

9:00 a.m. Girls Tennis - Gym 
12:00 noon Accounting Tutoring - F59 
12:00 noon Film - McCabe & Mrs. Miller 
3:00 p.m.-1:00 a.m. WCAC 
4:00 - 5:00 p.m. Baseball Practice - Gym 

p.m. Accounting Tutoring - S14 
Phi Omega Psi - S10 
Kappa Sigma Beta - S23 
Kappa Delta - Sll & 22 
Black Coalition Tutoring - S25 
Kappa Chi Meeting - S13 
Intramural Basketball - Gym 

4:00 
6:00 p.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
6:30 p.m. 
7:00 p. m. 
7:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Court A 
7:00 p. m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Court B 
7:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

9:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Black Coalition vs. Jamies 
Nissenbaum, Molloy (Brooks) 
Out of Towners vs. Kappa Sigma(A) 
Smith, Hasson (Marine) 

Laurel St. vs. Narcotics 
Stogniew, Cresta (Ball) 
Phi Psi (A) vs. Concord College 
Aforismo, Kozyra (Ball) 
Walking Clowns vs. Try Hards 
Aforismo, Stogniew (Kozyra) 

"MY THREE ANGELS" - Plymouth State 
College - $.75 per student 

VOLLEYBALL ANYONE 
Do you like to play volleyball? Anyone in-
terested in playing men's, women's or coed 
volleyball, please sign up in the activities 
office. 

A T T E N T I O N S T U D E N T S 
Students' schedules will be available for 
verification at the Registrar's Office from 
February 21 thru February 28. All schedules 
must be verified to insure students receiving 
proper credit for courses and correct bills 
from the Business Office. 

S T U D E N T O P I N I O N S U R V E Y 
Please check one box. 
Do you prefer to get the Campus News 

• In your mailbox 

• 
From Campus News boxes in Snack Bar, 
Bookstore, Library and Student Center 

GOLF MEETING 
All golfers must attend a meeting to be held on 
Tuesday, February 20 at 5:00 p.m. in the Con-
ference Room. Scheduling of meets, pictures and 
other important items will be discussed. Dr. 
Michael K. Jones 

BR00M HOCKEY 
If anyone is interested in organizing a Broom 
Hockey team, please pick up a sign up sheet in 
either the activities office or in the gym. 

Return the sheet to either place before Feb. 25. 

Please leave this in the box provided at the 
mailbox area. Thank you for your cooperation. 

NEW STUDENTS 
ATTENTION--Any student who was a new arrival 
at NHC second semester--The Public Relations 
office would like some information on you in 
order to send out releases to your hometown 
newspapers. If you haven't filled out a 
Student Information Form, please stop in at 
F-71 and do so. Thank you for your assistance, 

* * * * 

Pledge Cathy Dube has lost her pledge book. 
It is a 4 x 10 NHC notebook and anyone finding 
it is asked to leave it in the bookstore, 
registrar's office or Suite 5, Chocorua Hall. 
Thank you. 




